
14. MALTHOUSE THEATRE TRUST - REQUEST FOR FUNDING

The Board considered a request for funding to assist with upgrading facilities at
the Malthouse Theatre building, located at 71 Colombo Street.

The Board resolved to:

1. Allocate $2,900 from its 1999/2000 Discretionary Fund for the purpose of
upgrading facilities within the Malthouse Theatre.

2. Allocate $1,330 from its 1999/2000 Heritage Fund (leaving a nil balance)
for the purpose of planning towards the 50th Anniversary of the Malthouse
Theatre.


